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FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 
WASHINGTON 

December 2, 1921. 
St.2443. 

SUBJECT: Revision of Balance Saeet, 
Form 34. 

Dear Sir: 

Referring to the Board's letter St. 2422, dated 

November 18 on tne above subject, there i s enclosed herewith 

an unruled proof copy of the 1922 edition of balance sheet 

form 34, as f inal ly approved for printing. 

In order that the Board may have in i t s f i l e s 

complete information regarding al l accounts appearing on 

balance sheets of the Federal reserve banks, i t i s requested 

that beginning with January 1 i t be furnished with a memo-

randum in fu l l explanation of any accounts which i t i s found 

necessary to insert on the balance sheets, ( i . e . , accounts 

other than tnose covered by printed captions). This memorandum 

should, if practicable, be forwarded to the Board on the 

f i r s t day that a new account appears on the balance sheet. 

Very truly yours, 

Walter L. Eddy, 
Assistant Secretary. 

Enclosure. 

Letter sent to each Federal Reserve Agent. 
Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis




